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FLGMA No 12 Under TJ Enterprises Application as a Special Economic Zone

1 message

Lorena llagan <lorena.ilagan@perpetualdalta.edu.ph> Tue, Jul 25, 2023 at 3:27 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

For: Hon. Felix S. Mirasol Jr, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA

Good Day Hon. Mirasol,

We are writing to seek for your professional advise regarding our FLGMA Property applied for a Special Economic Zone
under PEZA for TJ Enterprises a sister company of the University of Perpetual Help System Dalta.

Said FLGMA No12 applied under PEZA was endorsed to your office by the Provincial Environment and Natural
Resources Office of Mindoro with complete staff work. Furthermore the Office of the Mayor is ready to endorse through a
Sanggunian Resolution.

Currently the Office of the Mayor of Mindoro through PENRO informed us to coordinate to your office for favorable
endorsement supported by the complete staff work of PENRO.

Thank you very much

Lorena C. [lagan

Dean, College of Engineering

University of Perpetual Help System Dalta
Las Pinas Campus
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